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Wednesday 26th January 2022 

 
Dear Families, 
 
Although we have not as yet managed to fix our boilers, school is much warmer today. The local authority has loaned 
us heaters for our classrooms which means we now have a comfortable working temperature.  
 
As the weather forecast for tomorrow is good and we have heat sources for each room, children should come to 
school in school uniform tomorrow.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mrs R Worsfold 
Headteacher 
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